
Schmitt, Penny A.  
Our hearts are broken, our arms are empty. Our daughter, Penny Ann Schmitt, was born  
Jan. 29, 2000, in Huron Memorial Hospital, Bad Axe, and died Thursday, June 1, 2000,  
in Hurley Hospital, Flint. As Penny's parents, Roy and Carrie Schmitt of Caseville, we  
invite family and friends to visit with us and share our sorrow from 5 to 7 p.m. Friday at  
Kranz Funeral Home in Cass City.  Penny's funeral service will take place at 7 p.m.  
Friday, June 2, 2000, at Kranz Funeral Home, Cass City, with the Rev. Mike Goforth of  
Calvary Baptist Church, Caseville, officiating. Penny will be buried in East Dayton  
Cemetery near her brother.  Memorials may be made to the Family Discretionary Fund.  

 


